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George P. Shultz 
Executive Vice President 

Dear Mr. President: 

Bechtel Corporation 
Engineers- Constructors 
Fifty Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA 94105 

May 9, 1975 ~ 
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0' Bie and I were surprised and. deeply 
honored that you would come to the 
ceremony over in the Treasury last 
Monday. It was the sort of personal 
touch and genuine human warmth that 
people throughout the country more and 
more feel toward their President. As 
you said, the person who likes golf, 
played football, and smokes a pipe can't 
be all bad. 

Thanks so much for honoring us. Our 
best wishes to you and Betty. 

The President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 

Sincerely yours, 

~ 
George P. Shultz 
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